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Community & Outreach Description  
 
Colorado RoboSub has the pleasure of being located directly next to a local high school with an 
underwater robotics program. Boulder High school's RoboSharks team competes in the MATE 
ROV competition, and our teams have had a friendly rivalry for the past several years in the 
MATE competition. This year, we advanced our partnership by providing more direct 
collaboration. Several members of our team visited the RoboSharks' lab, and participated in a 
Q+A, as well as a hands on brainstorming session with the club's upper-classmen and lower-
classmen teams. This was a valuable chance for these high school students to see the potential 
applications of the technology they were working on, and a fun chance for our team to give back 
to the Boulder community. We are in the process of planning another such event, and have made 
a lane of communication between the two clubs permanent. [PICTURE] The team members 
outside of the RoboSharks' lab. Out of respect and privacy restrictions, the lab and students 
within are not pictured. 
 

 
 


